## Year 3

## Autumn 1 Newsletter

All of the teachers look forward to starting our journey in Year 3 together and supporting you. Should you need to get in touch with the teacher, we are available for you via:

fernteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk

brackenteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk

All of your user names and passwords will be sent out and will be attached to reading records. Please contact Mrs Rose or Miss Edge on the email addresses above if you have any questions.

Your homework will be set weekly on Spag.com and Maths Shed and your spellings will be on Spelling Shed to practise weekly.







## How you can help your child at home:

- Play the games on Spelling Shed to learn your weekly spelling words.
- Go on Reading Plus or read books every day!
- Top Marks Hit The Button is a great website for practising number bonds and times tables or Times Table Rock Stars.
- Practise telling the time with your child every day.
- Ask them about what we have been learning in topic lessons such as Science, Music and French.
- Recap the Times Tables as much as possible for 2,3,4,5 and 8 facts.
- Make sure they are organised each day with the correct equipment, including an always badge.

## **Important notices:**

- Your child needs to read and bring their reading book to school each day and they
  earn dojos for their effort and participation. If the book is lost, its £5 for a
  replacement, but please look after these new resources.
- Wear your Always badge every day with pride to remind yourself of the Boundary Promises.
- Remember that a Boundary Tie is also part of the school uniform and must be worn.
- Bring your Boundary Learning Together homework to School each week or at the end of the half term.
- Remember your PE kit white t-shirt, black shorts and pumps. Leave it in your locker all week. PE days will be on Wednesdays and Thursdays this half term.
- We will be looking for Reading Champions in School so please go Reading Plus and read regularly at home, for 15 minutes or more, three times a week!